## CITY OF MANITOWOC WISCONSIN, USA www.manitowoc.org



August 9, 2018

18-0847

TO:

Mayor and Common Council

FROM:

**Board of Public Works** 

SUBJECT:

Street Lighting Assessments for Condominiums located at Ravenswood and

Abbey Ridge Lane

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the August 8, 2018 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to discuss the street lighting assessments for condominiums located at Ravenswood and Abbey Ridge Lane.

"Moved by Finance Director/Treasurer Steve Corbeille, seconded by City Attorney Kathleen McDaniel and Director of Public Infrastructure Dan Koski, and unanimously carried to send letters to notify the twenty condominiums of the assessment breakdown, and to assess the twenty owners fractionally, with future assessments to be consistent. Ayes, 5. Nays, none. "

Very Truly Yours,

**DEBORAH NEUSER** 

Secretary Board of Public Works